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Last Call for dog and cat food donations!  

Even though ñApril is Prevention of Animal Cruelty Month,ò 

that wonôt stop us from collecting one last time in May.  

This Sunday, we will be making our final collection for the 

SPCA of Westchester County.  

Thank you Bearni Croft and Bob Hudson for delivering 

our donations collected during the month of April to 

the SPCA. And extra thanks to Bearni for arranging 

Patti Caragine from the SPCA and 18 week old yellow 

lab Buddy to visit our R.E. classes this past Sunday. 

Buddy arrived in Briarcliff Manor just one week ago 

from a kill facility in Mississippi.  

Patti spoke to the children about the important work of 

the SPCA.  

The law of heaven is love.  ~Hosea Ballou 

Muddy Children: The Story of Unconditional Love  

R.E. teacher Peter Lavery told a story on Sunday about Hosea 

Ballou (1771-1852), one of the most influential preachers of 

Universalism. The true story, "Muddy Children," describes a 

young Ballou whose father loves him unconditionally despite 

his tendency to get muddy. Expanding on the story's teaching, 

the kids made mud, wore mud and created art work with mud. 

They were reassured that they, like Hosea Ballou, are loved 

and worthy even when they are literally muddy or have made a 

mistake. 
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Peter Lavery tells the story of Muddy Children  

Buddy and Patti from the 

SPCA visit the children at 

UUFBCO. 

Patti told us there is a great 

need for Milk -Bone treats at 

the SPCA of Westchester.  Next 

time you are at the grocery 

store, why not buy a box of 

Milk -Bones and drop it off at 

church? Weôll be sure it gets 

delivered to the SPCA.  

Happy week to you all. Please remember our furry 

friends at the SPCA of Westchester and bring some 

treats in this Sunday.  

In Beloved Community,  

Jane Podell, Director of Religious Education  


